
Pomozi Virág Hoa Binh 
<pomozi@mail.kvvm.hu> 
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To <Nicholas.Bonvoisin@unece.org>

cc "Radnai Anna" <radnai@mail.kvvm.hu>

bcc

Subject FW: REMINDER: Letter from the Chair of the Bureau of the 
Meeting of the Parties to the Espoo Convention

Dear Mr Bonvoisin,
 
Here is the Hungarian answer for the Bureau’s letter:
 
Please be informed, that an official list of civil societies and non-governmental organizations 
does not exist in Hungary (the Government does not have obligation to administer it). 
However, according to the Governmental Decree No. 187/2009 (came into force 1 October 
2009) a public electronic database has been established to promote the participation of the 
interest group associations and non-governmental organizations (hereafter: NGOs) in the 
administrative procedures. Any NGO can apply to be registered in the database on the 
website http://nevjegyzek.magyarorszag.hu. If they do it so they will be notified of the start 
of the administrative procedures in which they would like to be a client (would like to receive 
legal standing) provided that they meet the requirements of the client position. In case of the 
environmental NGOs the Environmental Act provides for the client position of such NGOs. 
For the registration the NGOs have to specify their name, registration number, functional 
area, name of the focal person and their e-mail address.
 
Yours sincerely,
Ms Virág Pomozi
Hungarian Ministry of Environment and Water
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Subjec
t
Letter from the Chair of the Bureau of the Meeting of 
the Parties to the Espoo Convention

 

Dear focal point for the Espoo Convention,



Please find attached a letter from Mr. Aleksandar Vesic, Chair of the Bureau of the Meeting 
of the Parties to the Espoo Convention. The letter encourages national activities to raise 
awareness of the Convention and to develop the capacity and involvement of relevant 
non-governmental organizations in applying the Convention. I would like to draw your 
attention in particular to the final paragraph of the letter in which Mr. Vesic requests a reply 
to his letter.

Yours sincerely,
Nick Bonvoisin

(See attached file: letter_to_Espoo_focal_points_sept_09.pdf)
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